
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

October 9, 2020 
 

“Doing your best is the best you can do.” 
 
Thank you for your kind attention to returning our outstanding library books from last year. As we 
try to keep pace with our student readers, maintaining our collection is a valuable resource in 
supporting this growth.  We are also happy to accept books from WPC.  We will sort from our 
inventory and return to the primary center. 

 
A SHIFT in SIP & STROLL 

It appears as if wetter weather is on the way and we have heard your input.  Here is a 
modification to our current Sip & Stroll practice.  
● If your child would like to bring a “single handed snack” on days that we will be using 

umbrellas i.e. piece of fruit, string cheese, a squeezable yogurt, shake, etc. they are 
welcome to enjoy during this daily break.   

● We continue to monitor and listen to feedback while discussing creative solutions with a 
focus on keeping everyone safe and healthy. 

 
VIRTUAL Q & A with THE PRINCIPAL 
You are invited to attend a virtual, question & answer session on Tuesday evening, October 13 at 7 
PM.  Watch your email that evening for the link to the meeting and remember to submit your 
questions, in advance, to Mrs. Napoles.  We will answer advance questions first and then open the 
floor to any general inquiries.  The meeting will end no later than 8 PM. 
 
AFTERNOON INSTRUCTIONAL SCHEDULE 
Just a gentle reminder that our school day runs from 8:15 to 12:30 and from 1:30 to 3:00 PM daily. 
Our afternoon sessions, although virtual, host the same expectations for attendance and 
participation as any other part of the school day.  IF your child is going to be absent, you must notify 
the school.  Attendance is monitored and work is to be completed as assigned.  We appreciate your 
support. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS – Additional details on the way… 

Tuesday, October 13, 2020​ @ 7 PM – Virtual Q & A Session with Mrs. Tierney 
Week of October 19, 2020​ – Digital Citizenship Week – See flyer for theme-based dress up   
IMPORTANT NOTE:​  We will NOT be celebrating October 23​rd​ as PJ Day due to the conflict 
with picture day.  Watch for the rescheduled date =0).  
Friday, October 23, 2020​ – School Pictures - See flyer for more details. 
Tuesday, November 10, 2020​ – Virtual Book Fair 

Enjoy the beautiful fall weekend!  


